CITY OF MANITOWOC

WISCONSIN, USA

www.manitowoc.org

April 24, 2018

TO: Mayor and Common Council
FROM: Board of Public Works e
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SUBJECT: 2018 Concrete Paving Y U v i Y
WS-18-1

Dear Mayor and Common Council:

At the April 18, 2018 Board of Public Works meeting, the Board met to approve
awarding 2018 Concrete Paving, Project WS-18-1 to low bidder, Vinton Construction Company in

the amount of $2,490,345.99.

“Moved by Alderperson Jim Brey, seconded by Alderperson Lee Kummer, and
unanimously carried award to low bidder, Vinton Construction Company in the amount of

$2,490,345.99. Ayes, 7. Nays, none.”

Very Truly Yours,

DEBORAH NEUSER
Secretary Board of Public Works
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Committee: Board of Public Works

Bids received for 2018 Concrete Paving, Project WS-18-1
Document Name: S

Recommending to award to low bidder, Vinton Construction Company, in the

Recommendation: amount of $2,490,345.99
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